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Press Release 

Novel Coronavirus Update 

 
On 11/6/2020, the Teton County Health Department received notice from Montana Department of 
Public Health & Human Services (DPHHS) that one Teton County resident has tested positive for novel 
Coronavirus (COVID-19).  The total number of confirmed cases for the county is 113. There are currently 
21 active cases in Teton County.  Three individuals are currently hospitalized for COVID-19. 
 


